REC March 25, 2011 Meeting

The Revenue Estimating Conference (REC) met this morning and revised their estimates for FY2011 and FY2012 General Fund revenues.

For FY2011, the revised estimate of net general fund receipts totaled $5,855.6 million, which is $48.6 million more than the December 2010 REC revised estimate of $5,807.0 million.  The revision takes into account an estimated $15.4 million increase from the passage of the federal Tax Relief Act of 2010 after the December 2010 REC meeting.  This reflects an increase from FY 10 actual net general fund receipts of 3.9%.  

For FY2012 the revised estimate of net general fund receipts totaled $6,188.9 million, which is $38.3 million more than the December 2010 REC revised estimate of $6,085.4 million.  The revision takes into account an estimated $119.3 million increase from the passage of the federal Tax Relief Act of 2010 after the December 2010 REC meeting.  This reflects an increase from FY 11 estimate net general fund receipts of 5.7%
